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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I would like to express my concern for the effects that the Stibnite Gold Project may have on the surrounding

ecosystems, especially our vitally important waterways. This project would effect the lives of both the Chinook

Salmon and those who study the fish and all fishes in this ecosystem. Many scientists spend their time doing

valuable research in these public lands on our salmon and trout populations, and this mining project would

undoubtedly have an adverse effect on the ability for the South Fork of the Salmon River to function naturally.

Again, I would like to say that the concerns with this project are overwhelming, and would be a net negative on

the surrounding ecosystem. 


